Hearing for the Holidays Nomination Form

Do you know someone who’s lost their holly jolly because they can no longer hear the sleigh bells jingle?  
‘Tis the Season of Giving, and in the spirit of the season Upper Peninsula Audiology would like to gift a pair of new hearing aids to one deserving member of the community.  If you know someone who could benefit from the gift of hearing, please take this opportunity to fill out a nomination.  It could be a friend, family member, or neighbor!
Please provide the following information: 
· Full Name (Nominee): ____________________________________
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Date of Birth: _______________________________________
· Address: ___________________________________________
· Phone Number: ______________________________________
Please include an essay (minimum 400 words) about why you feel this person is the most deserving of a pair of hearing aids and how it would improve their life.  
· Name and phone number of person filling out the nomination: ____________________________________________________
The Contest begins on Monday November 26rd, and ends Thursday, December 20nd at 5pm and the winner will be announced on Monday, December 24th.   
Entries can be dropped off at Upper Peninsula Audiology, mailed, faxed, or emailed.  
You may only nominate another person to “Hear for the Holidays”, you will not be allowed to nominate yourself.
In accordance with FDA regulations the winner will be required to obtain a medical referral for a hearing test prior to being fit with their new hearing aids as well as a medical clearance to be fit with the hearing aids.
The winner will be chosen at the sole discretion Upper Peninsula Audiology. UP Audiology reserves the right to deem void and disqualify any entry for any reason, in its sole and absolute discretion, and without notice. The personal information that you submit will be subject to UP Audiology’s privacy policy, and will not be shared beyond the scope of this contest.  Not all nominees with qualify for the hearing aids, and certain criteria, as determined by one of our audiologists, must be met in accordance with the FDA  
By accepting this gift, the winner of this contest does hereby acknowledge and agree that Upper Peninsula Audiology shall have the unlimited right in perpetuity and throughout the world to use and publish his/her name, photograph, video, biographical and prize information, in all media now known or hereafter developed, for all purposes of this contest, as well as for all general marketing, advertising, promotional, commercial tie-in, merchandising, and other business purposes, all without notice or compensation (beyond the hearing aids and related services) to you.
